
Novogrod Department of Defense, Mar 1, 2022

Russia - Ukraine Conflict

To All Novogrodians

We are well aware of the conflicts south of our great nation, and we advise every

Novogrodian citizen to leave Ukraine immediately, as we are doing our part to keep

humanity safe. - Novogrod Department of Defense.

What We Are Doing

The majority of our United Nations members are placing sanctions on Russia. We will be

working with the majority to place heavy sanctions on Russia, as we hope this conflict will



cool as soon as possible. Novogrod will NOT be sending any infantry or any military

vehicles.

From The Novogrod Department of Defense, to all Citizens.
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